
Dear Mr Rudl, 

We refer to your request for access to documents registered under the reference 
number 2022/5798. 

Unfortunately, we are not able to send the reply to your application within the given 
time limit, which expires today. 

You will receive the answer to your application as soon as possible. 

We apologize for this delay and for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Yours faithfully, 

DG CONNECT Access to Documents Team

European Commission 

Rue de la Loi, 51

B-1049 Brussles/BelgiumÂ 
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